## To whom it may concern:

I am writing to express my concern for the housing stability of thousands of my fellow Oregon residents. Covid-19 has continued to cause incomparable economic hardship for so many. No one should lose their housing in a pandemic...or ever, for that matter.

As a domestic violence advocate, I have witnessed countless families struggling with rent payments due to Covid-19. For these families and so many others, housing protections must be continued.

I implore you to extend Oregon's eviction moratorium by at least 90 days, and create a plan to address the accumulated backrent that will put many Oregonians at risk of eviction. This is the absolute bare minimum needed to keep Oregon's residents housed -- anything less is unacceptable.

Sincerely, Hilarie Bninski Portland OR